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If you click on "Watch Now" it should take you to the vimeo recording.  The pdf of resources is also interesting.
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Thanks so much for your interest in our June 11th panel, "George Floyd, Anti-Black

Racism, and #BlackLivesMatter." Approximately 1,000 individuals watched the

panel discussion live or through the online recording.

As stated so well by our panelists, all of us need to become comfortable having
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uncomfortable discussions—with others and ourselves—about anti-Black racism.

The Alumni Association will follow up with you about other opportunities and

resources that you might be interested in.

Attached is a list of resources that Dr. Shontay Delalue and colleagues prepared to

help us all better understand and confront racial injustice. These will be added to

the online resource page that the Alumni Association will soon post.

Thank you again for your interest. Be well.

Best wishes,

John N. Diamond '77, '89G
President/Executive Director

PDF of Resources
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